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With heartfelt appreciation to  
JO HALSTEAD, 

a member of our Pool Committee, 
who lovingly planted new plants and  

continues to provide special attention throughout the 
summer to all those that adorn our pool area. 

 
 

And a shout out of appreciation to our  
unofficial Chestnut Creek "Mayor" 

HOWARD GRUBB 

who cleared the overgrown shed area of  
overgrown weeds and unsightly invasives. 

 
 

 
 

 


